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                  Thursday 27th June 2024 
 
RE: Blackburn Cathedral Year 6 Leaver’s Service 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to be attending a special Year 6 Leaver’s service at Blackburn Cathedral on Tuesday 
2nd of July, to celebrate our Year 6 children, as they conclude their time at primary school and 
prepare for their journey to high school.  

The service will be a wonderful opportunity for our children at St. Wilfrid’s to gather as a community 
with other Year 6 children from across the Blackburn Dioceses, to praise together and share in the 
joy of their accomplishments, while also looking forward with faith and hope to the exciting new 
chapter that lies ahead in high school.  
 
The children will travel to Blackburn Cathedral by coach, leaving school after registration, and are 
due to arrive back at school by lunchtime. Children will have their lunch in school as normal. Children 
must wear full school uniform. 

We are absolutely delighted that Chip Kendall will be our worship leader for this service at the 
cathedral. Chip is a renowned songwriter and recording artist with a passion for using music to 
connect people to God; his vibrant and engaging style is sure to make the service a memorable and 
uplifting experience for all. 

There is no cost for this visit, but consent must be given by logging on to ParentPay and 
completing the form. 
 
Unfortunately, due to limited capacity at the cathedral, parents and carers are unable to 
attend this service. However, we will share photographs with you on our school X (Twitter) 
account. 
 
We are looking forward to this special service and celebrating this important milestone with your 
children. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. E. Prentki 
Deputy Headteacher 
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